
Ed Troyer 
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Tue, 2 Apr 2024 at 2:44 PM 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
 

Should be noted for my portion I was in a suit and tie and had no uniform markings  on. The lapel 
pin was not a department pin and all of the items on the wall behind me were my own personal 
items.  There may be a blank space on the wall where I took down what was the departments official 
badge.  I also used my own personal zoom account.  
 
Thanks for your time.  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13070478283

